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Grace letter request 
 

Hellerup, January 30, 2020. 
 
 
 
MOL Nordic Tankers applies for a 90-day extension of our current submission deadline February 1 2020.    
 
At MOL Nordic Tankers, we are strongly committed to comply with the Principles of the UN Global 
Compact and to submit an annual report outlining our policies, achievements and goals for the future.  
 
Following a year with several comprehensive integration processes due to a shift of ownership, we are 
currently reviewing policies and procedures to ensure alignment across all areas. Therefore, we hereby 
ask for a postponement of our COP report submission to ensure that the final report illustrates all 
applicable policies, achievements and goals for the future.  
 
 
Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by May 1 at the latest.  
 
 
We look forward to submitting our COP report to the UNGC website.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Christine Lindberg Knudsen 
Communications Manager 
MOL Nordic Tankers  
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